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Via IBFS
April 3, 2017

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W.

Room TW-A325

Washington, DC 20554

RE: GCl Communication Corp, FRN 0001568880
Sutrender of the Earth Stations listed below

E020084 E020085 E020086 E020087 E020089
E080090 EQ80105 E020106 £020108 E020111
£E020112 £020113 £020114 £E020115 £E020116
£020211 £020213 E020265 E020266 E020268
£E020268

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is submitted on behalf of GC| Communication Corp to surrender, for immediate cancellation,
the above-referenced earth station radio station authorization which is no longer being used.

Respectfully submitted,

Manager, Rate, Tariffs & Licenses

2550 Denali Street, Suite 1000, Anchorage, Alaska 99503-2751 - (907) 868-5615



